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10th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Some important messages for you: 

Year 10 Geography Field Trip 

Well done to the Year 10 geographers who enjoyed a field day out in Seaford beachfront as part of 

their compulsory course work this week. Thank you to the staff members who took them on this trip.  

 

Duke of Edinburgh Award 

Next week 82 of our Year 9 students will be undertaking their Bronze Duke of Edinburgh Award 

expedition. We wish them well and hope that they enjoy some good weather. 

 

Under 13 Rugby League Team 

Congratulations to our Under 13 rugby league team who won 

the London Youth Games tournament. Having won the Sutton 

schools round, they went on to win all five of their games in 

the final tournament despite some heavy rain. Thank you to all 

the staff who have supported this group of players this season.  

 

 

A special mention should go to L. Wilding 

who was selected as one of the six ‘players  

of the tournament’. 

 

 

Industrial Strike Action by the National Union of Rail, Maritime and Transport Workers (RMT)  

The RMT are planning for industrial strike action on Tuesday 21st June, Thursday 23rd June and Saturday 

25th June.   

Students are asked to consider their journeys on the Tuesday, which will impact on Network Rail and 

the London Underground, and on the Thursday, which will impact on Network Rail but not the London 

Underground. 



Uniform and Appearance 

With the weather warming up, it is important that all students maintain the high expectations of 

uniform and appearance. Students are not to wear hoodies, jackets or hats on site. May I also remind 

you that earrings are not permitted to be worn and any piercing should be done during holiday time, 

with clear plastic studs worn when on site.  We would encourage all students to bring water drinking 

bottles each day, but these should be used sensibly to maintain hydration. 

Science Building 

Our Science building re-opened this week after essential works were carried out during the half term 

break. Students should take note of the new signage indicating that there are parts of this older building 

where there is asbestos and should be mindful of this whilst moving around the building. 

 

John Fisher Association (JFA): Fisher Family Fun Day: Saturday 2nd July 12.00-8.00pm 

The Fisher Family Fun Day is on Saturday 2nd July from 12pm at the Plough Lane playing fields. This is an 

opportunity for our school community to come together and enjoy the sunshine, with activities for 

children as well as a BBQ and bar. Please see the attached flyer for more information. Tickets are now  

available to purchase via ParentPay: £2 for both children and adults (£3 on the gate) with under 5s free. 

For more information please email thejohnfisherassoc@gmail.com   

 

Key Dates for this Half term 
Final Epilogue:   Thursday 21st July at 4.00pm 

JFA Meeting:   Tuesday 21st June at 7.30pm 

Mufti Day:   Friday 1st July 

Summer Concert:  Thursday 7th July 

INSET Day:   Friday 8th July 

Enrichment Day:  Friday 15th July 

Final Prayer 

The month of June is dedicated to the Sacred Heart. The Pope’s intention for this month is ‘Families’. 
  
‘We pray for Christian families around the world; may they embody and experience unconditional love and 
advance in holiness in their daily lives.’ 

Amen. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

P E McCullagh 

Headteacher 
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